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Meeting called to order by President Mike Ryan at 6:05pm. 

We had a brief discussion on the full scale pilot group that 
landed at Jetway for lunch.  

We discussed the possible implementation of a rain date for 
next year’s float fly. An official decision has not yet been 
made. 

No officer nominations were offered at the meeting. As a 
result, all current officers will be reinstated for another 
term. 

We decided to have one night fly per month next season 
going May thru September. 

The idea of putting Snow Fence up at Diamond St. to help 
stop the turffing was discussed.   

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
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NOVEMBER 2022 

President’s  Corner 

Club Officers Next Meeting 
 Wednesday November 9th, 2022, 6:00 

pm at the American Legion in Kent. 

Next Event 
 None planned at this time. 

 
 
                                                                               No President’s Corner this month. 
 

Please Support our Sponsors 

Items of Interest Meeting Minutes- October Meeting

 

Heads Up! Club meetings starting this October and 
continuing thru next March, will be held at the American 
Legion in Kent. All meetings start at 6:00 pm. 

Friendly reminder:  It is once again time to start thinking 
about paying your dues for 2023. Dues are $75 per year 
for a single membership and $100 for a family 
membership. Dues are due by the end of March. A late 
fee of one pepperoni pizza shall be assessed after April 
1st. Payable directly to the Secretary Treasurer. 

Next season, we will be holding a night fly each month 
running April thru September. The tentative dates are as 
follows: 

April 29th, May 20th, June 24th, July 22nd, August 26th and 
September 30th. All dates are Saturdays. 

A big thank you goes out to our mowers this season. 
Mike Ryan, Bob Eaglen and Gene Bison. Without them 
our fields would be unusable. A big thanks to Bob 
Eaglen for taking up most of the slack at Diamond St. 
while Mike’s truck was down. If I have missed anyone 
that may have also mowed, a big thanks goes to you as 
well. 

 

 

RAVENNA THUNDERBIRDS 

Upcoming Events 

No events planned at this time. 
  


